
WSR 23-11-028
RESCISSION OF EMERGENCY RULES

LIQUOR AND CANNABIS
BOARD

[Filed May 10, 2023, 10:16 a.m.]

The Washington state liquor and cannabis board is withdrawing 
[rescinding] its emergency rule filed as WSR 23-08-039 on March 29, 
2023, regarding a temporary amendment to WAC 314-55-570 (3)(a), (b), 
and (c) that temporarily extended the social equity application window 
from 30 to 58 days, or to April 27, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. The application 
is now closed, and the emergency rule is no longer needed.

Ollie Garrett
Acting Chair
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